
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

3. HOLLISS AVENUE – REPAIR AND POSSIBLE ROAD LEGALISATION 
 

 The Board considered a report informing it of the various options available to the Council in relation to 
land at the end of Holliss Avenue, and its support was sought regarding recommendations to be made 
to the Council’s Annual Plan Subcommittee in regard to a preferred option. 

 
 The Board recommended that the Annual Plan Subcommittee support the inclusion, on a pro forma 

basis, of option 4 or 5 in the draft Annual Plan. 
 
 It was noted that Barry Corbett took no part in the discussion or decision-making relating to this item. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


